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ROSEBUD COMMUNITY GARDEN 

March 2024 Newsletter 

 

 

 

Tomatoes 

The birds are having a feast at the moment so don’t forget to pick the last of your tomatoes. 

Because we are rebuilding the compost bins, when you pull out your tomato plants please follow 

the signs and leave the plants closer to the worm farm. Please cut the plants up. 

 

Sausage Sizzle 

Just a reminder that the date for our next Bunnings sausage sizzle is Saturday 22nd of June. 

Please put this in your diary as we will need volunteers to help on the day. 

 

New Compost Bins 

Construction of the new bins will commence in April. Sam Sanfilippo is coordinating this project 

so please contact him (0425788447) if you are interested in helping.  
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Committee Meeting 

Our next committee meeting falls on Easter Saturday. (30th March) 

!0.00 – Committee Meeting 

11.30 – Working Bee 

12.30 – Shared Lunch 

 

Circular Communal Beds 

Jason Weller and Kay Champion are coordinating the planting of this area. We have decided to 

plant more perennials here to lessen the workload. See map. 

 

 
 

Hoses 
Please make sure you turn off hoses before you leave the garden to avoid flooding. 
 
Container Deposit Scheme 
We are still waiting on the approval of our application for this scheme. More details to follow . 
 
Watering 
Please keep watering the citrus and fruit trees as we really haven’t seen much rain for several weeks. 
 
Happy Gardening, 
Sandra Freeman 
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